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ALTON - In keeping with the “it’s better to be safe than sorry” mantra, due to the 
snowy forecast, TorHoerman Law will be rescheduling the Turkey Giveaway for 10 a.
m. Friday, Nov. 16.



The event will still be taking place at the Salvation Army in Alton, Illinois.

A total of 500 turkeys are scheduled to be given away on Friday by the generous law 
area law firm.


